
Rivendell Unit 1 Neighborhood Association 

Dear Meadow Sweet Circle Residents


IMPORTANT: IF YOU ALREADY HAVE YOUR QUARTERLY ASSESSMENTS AUTOMATICALLY 
DEDUCTED FORM YOUR BANK ACCOUNT, YOU CAN IGNORE THIS MESSAGE.  

After the April 1 second quarter assessment payment, several of you have asked about the process 
to enroll in automatic payment. Please refer to the attached one-page form from Centennial Bank, 
the Association’s bank.


If you would like to pay from your CHECKING account:


1. Complete the table at the bottom of the attached form making sure to provide your bank’s 
name, include your bank’s routing number and your CHECKING account number, and fill in 
the box next to “Checking.”


2. Write the word “VOID” on one of your checks and staple it to the form.


3. Mail the form with “voided” check to:


Centennial Bank

PO Box 30061

Tampa, FL 33630-3061


If you would like to pay from your SAVINGS account:


1. Complete the table at the bottom of the attached form making sure to provide your bank’s 
name, include your bank’s routing number and your SAVINGS account number, and fill in 
the box next to “Savings.”


2. Mail the form only to:

Centennial Bank

PO Box 30061

Tampa, FL 33630-3061


It will take approximately five (5) days for the process to be established. The next quarterly 
assessment of $740.48 will be due July 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact Steve Bragg, RU1NA (Cottages) Treasurer, at 
smbragg@ilstu.edu or (309) 838-8161.

Thank you for your continuing support.
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